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Pow Wow weekend road configuration 

at Kateri Memorial Hospital 

 

(Kahnawake – 11, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2018) The Public 
Safety Unit wishes to advise drivers that the construction 
part of the road in front of the Kateri Memorial Hospital will 
be opened to allow two-way traffic for Pow Wow weekend 
from 4pm, Friday, July 13th until Sunday night (July 15th).  
 

 
 
Signage indicating traffic flow will be installed. No 
pedestrians will be allowed on either side of the lanes.    
 
The parking lot at the filtration plant will be reserved for 
patients and workers only.  
 
All drivers are reminded to be extra careful while driving in 
the area. 
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